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Accenture
1. ADMINISTRATIVE
· Bob Beadle started the call at 1:30 PM.
· Bob Beadle asked if anyone had any other changes to the November PWG meeting minutes. No further changes were requested and the minutes were approved.

2. DECEMBER 4TH TAG MEETING
· Rich Wodyka agreed to make any last changes to the proposed TAG presentation and added that the presentation will need to be reordered to align with the TAG meeting agenda.
· Mark Byrd mentioned that under Order 890, studies in or out of the control area (or through) can be requested—suggested adding this in a bullet on the enhanced access slide.
· Bob Pierce added that our studies don’t show the necessity for EHV lines postulated in the JSPC study.
3. DISCUSSION ON SCRTP STUDY RESULTS/QUESTIONS FOR SCRTP
· Laura Lee suggested putting this item on the OSC meeting agenda for discussion, and added that the sourcing of generation primarily in the Southern control area did not cause a meaningful test of the system.
· PWG members asked about why reserves weren’t dispatched in the study. Bob Beadle mentioned that he had asked this question at the SCRTP meeting and was told that it was part of the SCRTP companies’ normal study process not to do so.
· Bob Pierce added that he had comments and concerns with the methodology. Bob Beadle commented that the SCRTP had asked for stakeholder input at the last meeting, when the study results were presented.
ACTION ITEM: Bob Beadle agreed to put together a draft list of questions/comments to be submitted to the SCRTP based on NCTPC PWG feedback on the SCRTP presentation, and to get further direction from the OSC.
4. 2009 STUDY
· Mark Byrd and Bob Pierce asked if the study could be done with consistent test levels on interfaces so that the number of cases could be reduced. Higher test levels for a few interfaces can still be studied, just need to coordinate scaling.
· Bob Beadle asked for PWG members to give some thought to the study scope for next year and bring any comments on the draft scope or requested study items to the January PWG meeting for discussion.
5. OTHER ITEMS

· Bob Beadle adjourned the call at approximately 2:50 PM.
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